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Call for Papers: Louisiana State University 
History Graduate Conference 

The History Graduate Student Association at Louisiana State University is 
delighted to announce the ninth annual History Graduate Conference, planned for 
March 9th-10th, 2018. The conference allows graduate students to present original 
and ongoing work in a professional environment, and receive critical feedback 
from peers and experts in their fields. This year’s keynote speaker is Dr. Daniel 
Greene, a guest Exhibition Curator at the United States Holocaust Memorial 
Museum in Washington, D.C., where he is preparing an exhibition on Americans 
and the Holocaust opening in 2018 in commemoration of the Museum’s twenty-
fifth anniversary.  He is also an Adjunct Professor of History at Northwestern 
University.  Dr. Greene’s publications include The Jewish Origins of Cultural 
Pluralism: The Menorah Association and American Diversity and Home Front: 
Daily Life in the Civil War North.  He was awarded the Saul Viener Prize by the 
American Jewish Historical Society for the best book in American Jewish History 
published 2011-2012. 
 

We invite submissions for panels or individual papers from graduate 
students at all levels. Proposals may cover all fields and approaches of historical 
scholarship and span all chronological and geographical boundaries. 

 
 
Paper Proposals must be submitted no later than December 1, 2017 

 
 

Please limit proposals to 300 words. Submissions should include a working 
title and brief description of the central argument, as well as a copy of the scholar’s 
curriculum vitae. For panel proposals, please include a 200-word description of the 
panel topic as well as individual paper abstracts and vitae. 

If selected, participants must submit final papers by January 25, 2018. 

Please send proposals and questions to hgsa@lsu.edu. Visit our website at 
http://www.lsu.edu/student_organizations/hgsa/conference.html. 


